Santa Cruz Public Libraries and
The County of Santa Cruz are pleased to invite you to a
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Community Open House to Review
the Latest Interior Design Plans for the

NEW Felton Library!

Monday, December 4, 2017

Drop-In any time between 5:00 - 7:00 PM
Felton Community Hall
6191 Highway 9, Felton, CA

For questions contact the
Department of Public Works at (831) 454-2160

The County complies with the American Disabilities Act. As a courtesy to those attending we request that you attend
the meeting smoke and scent free. Please call TDD 454-2123 at least 72 hours in advance of the meeting if you require
special assistance. Servicios De TraducciénSi usted necesita interpretacion al espafiol, por favor llame con anticipacion a la
Agencia de Reurbanizacion al teléfono (831) 454-2280
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